THE LARSEN DRAINAGE DISTRICT

TO:  Richard Johnson - Administrator/Clerk
Sharon Mathison — Town of Winchester Clerk
t/vﬁnne Zobel - Town of Winneconne Clerk

This is to inform you that the Larsen Drainage Board made a motion at their October 20, 2014

meeting to leave the levy the same as in the 2013 tax year which was payable in 2014. If you
have any questions, please call Joanne Sievert at 729-9358.

Joanne Sievert, Recording Secretary




